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About the Programme 
 

The DEPARTMENT OF CHEMICAL ENGINEERING, SRM Institute of Science and 

Technology, Kattankulathur, in association with NSS cell, is organizing an outreach 

activity titled “Think before you trash” on 07.03.2024 as a part of the Technical 

Symposium CHEMFLUX 11.0. The team will train the school students about the 

importance of source reduction of waste generation through recycling. The team is 

planning to distribute 250 notebooks made from unused pages of assessment papers 

to help students realize the importance of recycling and reuse. 
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